
I wish to urge the Senate Committee to recommend against any further 
extension of the NT Intervention. I have heard from so many NT elders about 
the severe negative effects o0f the Intervention. Their voices must be heard in 
this respect and I do not believe this has been done adequately in the last 
period of Government. Please heed the voices of the i8ndigenous people 
themselves. Thank you Peter Fensham
Peter J Fensham
QUT/Monash U




